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Presidents Message  

Last month we held our annual picnic and wood 

auction.  The weather was perfect and Davidõs 

garden was cool and delightful!  Perfect to sit 

back, relax and enjoy visiting with friends. 

Weõve worked hard to make it a fun and a mem-

orable event and hope you all had a great time.  

(Even though Barb forgot the onionsñwhat are 

hamburgers without onions).  You brought some 

tasty dishes and we had a great barbecue! David 

and I manned the grills.   

Thanks to you for the great wood stash and tools, and other various things you donated 

to the club.  There was even a hand truck auctioned so some lucky member could haul 

his treasures home. Remember this is an important annual fund raiser, and itõs directed 

to the functioning and vitality of the club.   

We have made arrangements with the Guild of Oregon Woodworkers to use their new 

workshop as our meeting place for September and October.  The space is very nice, alt-

hough it has several large woodworking tools placed here and there that might make 

chair placement interesting.  It would also serve well as a place to hold classes, but ar-

rangements for weekend use have not been made yet, availability for such an extended 

use might prove difficult for GOOW to provide,  and the cost might be prohibitive.  But 

we will have two months to use the facility to allow us to see how well it meets our 

needs. 

The space is located at 7634 SW 34th Avenue, Portland, which is in Multnomah Village, 

right across from the Multnomah Art Center.  Parking will be at the Art Center, as there 

is virtually NO parking at the shop itself.  We will post a map on My Family and on page 

10 of this Newsletter. 

We continue to look for alternatives that will serve us in the long term.  If you have 

leads or ideas, please forward them! 

 

Richard 

This is the ôsummer picture editionõ of fun stuff. 
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We were welcomed to David Williams house for 

The Northwest Woodturners annual picnic barbecue 

and wood auction.  The food was delicious.  Mem-

bers brought scrumptious  desserts and salads and 

the club provided the rest.  Richard and David were 

the chefs  and we kept them busy.  The setting was 

cool and we were very comfortable visiting together 

shaded by the many trees. 

The wood was abundant 

and beautiful and we came 

home with some choice 

pieces.  Now to work!!! 

 

  

  

 

 

 


